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Alabama Power Company
600 North 18th Street
Post Office Box 2641
Birmingham, Alabama 35291
Telephone 205 783-6081

F. L. Clayton, Jr.
Senior Vice President
Flintridge Building /MabamaPOWCf

"* #'" " "* # "'February 6,1984

I Docket Nos. 50-348
50-364

Director, Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. S. A. Varga

Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant - Units 1 and 2
Generic 83-28, Sections 2.2.1 and 3.2

Gentlemen:

By letter dated November 4,1983, Alabama Power Company provided
a preliminary response to Generic Letter 83-28 Sections 2.2.1 and 3.2 and
committed to provide a final response to these sections by February 6,
1984. Due to the activities associated with the upcoming Unit 1 Fifth
Refueling Outage and Supplement 1 to NUREG-0737, Alabama Power Company
requests an extension of two weeks to provide a final response to Sections
2.2.1 and 3.2 of Generic Letter 83-28.

If there are any questions please advise. j

Yours truly,

L. n, r.
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cc: Mr. R. A. Thomas

Mr. G. F. Trowbridge
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly
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